
PUBLIC NOTICE 

WIRELESS TOWER  
PROPOSAL 

ANY PERSON may make a written submission 

to the individuals listed below before end of day on June 16, 2022 with respect to this matter. 

Signum Wireless, in accordance with its      
obligations under the Radiocommunications 
Act and Innovation, Science and Economic 
Development Canada procedure  CPC-2-0-03 
(2014), hereby notifies the residents in the 
vicinity of Greenhouse Road and Hopewell 
Creek Road in the Township of Woolwich of its 
intentions to develop a Wireless Tower at the 
location shown here consisting of : 

• A 60 metre self-support wireless tower 

• An equipment shelter at the base, 

• and perimeter security fencing 
 
The purpose of the proposed tower is to 
provide the infrastructure for carriers to 
improve wireless communication services in 
the immediate area. 

60 Metre Self-Support Tower   

2111 Greenhouse Road, Woolwich, ON 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the approval of telecommunication facilities and their design are 

under the exclusive jurisdiction of the Government of Canada through Innovation, Science and 

Economic Development Canada .   

Co-ordinates: 43.503342, -80.403596 

Signum Wireless - contracted to: 

Brendan Chiu 
FONTUR International Inc. 
70 East Beaver Creek Rd, Suite 22 
Richmond Hill, ON L4B 3B2 
Fax: 866-234-7873 
Email: 
on1400.signum.info@fonturinternational.com  

LUA Contact: 
 
Township of Woolwich 
 
Jeremy Vink 
Manager of Planning 
Phone: 519-669-6038 
Email: jvink@woolwich.ca 

Proposed Tower 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to the proposed tower and site will be available for review during a 

Virtual Public Open House on June 23, 2022 held via Zoom. Please contact the proponent for the meeting 

invitation link. Additional information may also be obtained through the following contacts: 


